- Sponsored by the North Haledon PTO -

Memorial School’s_ Anual Halloween

T,

w Saturday, October 25, 2014, 2:00-4:00 p.m. T 1B
High Mountain School Parking Lot
(Rain Date: Sunday, October 26th)

Trick out your trunk and bring the family to HMS for a day of Halloween fun!

Memorial School Students will enjoy trick or treating from trunk to trunk, and dancing to
music provided by our DJ. Donuts and refreshments will be served in the all-purpose
room, and 1%, 2" and 3™ place prizes will be awarded for the best decorated vehicles.

For planning purposes, RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED TO ATTEND THIS EVENT.

Those providing a decorated trunk must bring enough individually wrapped
candy treats to accommodate trick or treating for approximately 150 children.
Please arrive in the parking lot at HMS by 1:00 p.m. to decorate your vehicle.
(There is no charge for vehicles and 'their” children this year, as those who attend
with a decorated vehicle incur the cost of providing the trunks and treats for all the
children.)

) Please refrain from buying candy with nuts. Parents please check your
child’s candy.

The cost for children attending without a decorated vehicle is $2 per child.
(Siblings of Memorial School students, younger and HMS age, are welcome.)

If you plan on attending, please complete, detach and return the bottom of this form by
Friday, October 17" to Nadyne Averso, PTO mailbox.

As we have a limited number of parking spots, reservations are on a “first come, first
served basis”. Only people and cars with a reservation will be allowed to participate.
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If you have any questions please call Nadyne Averso 973-464-7678.
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My email address for updates is:
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(Siblings of Memorial School students, younger and HMS age, are welcome.)

PTO flyers, forms and reminders can always be found on the PTO website at www.nhpto.org.



